
 

 2290 Inland Drive North Bend, OR 97459 (541) 756-0176 

Good Friends Make Good 
Neighbors Program 

 

Seniors love living at Inland Point and since our 
residents are often our best spokespersons, we’ve 
created this Program to show our appreciation. 

When an Inland Point resident or family member 
refers a new potential resident* to a Cascade 
Living Community and that person moves in for at 
least 90 days, the referring resident will receive a 
$1000 credit applied to their base rent. 

*In order to qualify as a new potential resident, the 
person being referred may not already be on our contact 
list. To make a referral, and to ensure you receive credit 
for making introduction, please provide your name and 
the name of your friend or family member to our 
Executive Director or Community Relations Director 
prior to the inquiry or tour. 
 

Mr. New Year’s Eve 

 When the clock strikes midnight on New Year’s Eve, 
countless revelers will burst into a chorus of “Auld Lang 
Syne.” The Scottish folk song has become a holiday 
tradition thanks largely to one man, bandleader Guy 
Lombardo, nicknamed “Mr. New Year’s Eve.” Born in 
Ontario to a musical family, Lombardo, his three brothers 
and several friends formed the Royal Canadians in 1924. 
Five years later, the band performed a live radio 
broadcast from New York City’s Roosevelt Hotel on Dec. 
31. They bid farewell to the old year by playing “Auld 
Lang Syne,” which the Lombardos knew from their 
childhood and often used as a show finale. The group’s 
annual radio show continued until 1956, when it made 
the switch to TV. Viewers tuned in each holiday to watch 
Lombardo and his Royal Canadians, which grew into a 
16-piece orchestra, play popular and classic tunes, and 
see the crowds gathered in Times Square. After nearly 50 
years of festivities, Lombardo led his last show in 1976. 
But his legacy lives on as his rendition of “Aul Lang 
Syne” is the first song played after the ball drops in Time 
Square. Lombardo and his Royal Canadians were one of 
the longest-running big bands in history, with over 100 
million records sold and 21 No.1 hits 

 

  

 

Susan C. Executive Director 

Melissa D. Associate Executive Director 

Sharon B. Wellness Director  

Sharon W. Community Relations Director 

Bernie S. Life Enrichment Director 

Renay S. L.E. Associate 

Danielle S. Venture Inn Director 

Kathy M Dining Director 

Roberta W. Concierge Weekend 

Katrina C. Concierge/BOM 

Don W. Plant Operation Director 

Greg C. Maintenance 

Aldo M. Housekeeping 

Trinity G. Housekeeping 

Mckinzie P. Housekeeping 

Maria C. Med / Care Associate 

Lisa W. Med / Care Associate 

Jazmine S. Med / Care Associate 

Ashley D. Med / Care Associate 

Sunshyne L Med / Care Associate 

Mandy K Med / Care Associate 

Janelle B Med / Care Associate 

Danielle R. Med / Care Associate 

Kala H. Med / Care Associate 

Joe G. Med / Care Associate 

Bridget E. Care Associate 

Justin C. Care Associate 

Jalynn N. Care Associate 

Brenda A. Care Associate 

Emily F. Care Associate 

Sara D. Dietary Aide 

Paula W. Dietary Aide 

Chris S. Cook 

Tony N. Cook 

Jaime G. Cook 

Emily C. Cook  

Abby O.                         Cook  

Samantha A. Wait Staff 

Marissa B. Wait Staff 

  
 

 

  Meet Our Team 

 

 

 

           December 2024 



Resident Birthday 

14th            Paul Pushkar 

26th            Carla Courtney 

28th            Jimmy Johnson 

30th            Mary Myhre 

30th            Betty Reed 

Employee Birthday 

8th              Roberta Wallace 

20th            Kala Hanks 

 

 

 

 

 

Resident Anniversary 

1 year         Joe Bourell 

1 year         Eileen Elmer 

3 years       Keith and Palah Massey 

Employee Anniversary 

7 years       Christopher Stewart 

 

 

 

 

 

New Resident 

Irene Mitchell - Apartment #47 

Don and Linda Rubin - C29 

 

Thank You First Responders 

 

 

 

New 

 

  

 

 

We delivered 100 fresh baked cookies to our First 
Responders: 

Ko-Kwel Police Station, Empire Fire Department, 
Coos Bay Police Station and Fire Department, 

North Bend Police Station and Fire Department, 
and North Bend State Police. 

Thank You Volunteers! for all your help. 
 

 



 
 

 

 

Veterans Celebration 

 

 

 

 
  

  
 

 
 

 

 

We Are Thankful for Your Bravery and Service 

Thank You Veterans 

      Susan and Gary Ray and Sharon          Joe Penny 

           Loyd Flora 

         Carl 

Roger Clyde 

Landis                   Ed 
sShaSharonSharon

Jim 


